
Effective immediately the towns of Shelby and Greenfield are under a burn ban. I will be closely 
monitoring this weather and will communicate any changes in the burning status. Please, look at 
the link below to the DNR website that shows the fire danger. 
  
WisBurn 
  
According to the Shelby ordinances gas and charcoal cooking fires are exempt from this burn ban. 
  
  
Tony Holinka 
Shelby Fire Chief 
2801 Ward Ave. La Crosse WI, 54601 
608.788.1032 Ext 7 
  
 

https://apps.dnr.wi.gov/wisburn/#/

